



Dear Ashford Faculty,

The following tools condense the host of emails, links, and attachments you've received over the past two weeks into a digestible and actionable resource. We hope that it helps you manage your students' daily support needs.

- A repository of all COVID-19-related messages the university has sent to faculty.
- A <u>repository of all COVID-19-related messages</u> the university has sent to students.
- An info-sheet defining temporary exceptions to institution-specific policies, which will lend additional student support.
- A decision tree offering examples of scenarios your students might present to you and the best information you can share to help them.

As always, we are grateful for your time and care; we are here for you, whatever your questions; and, we are wishing you the best. Please reach out to your faculty support and development contact or CETL@ashford.edu if you have questions or need clarification.

##